
Staff Council Meeting 

March 20, 2014 

 

Present: Mary Alltop, Carla Conley, Debi Jenkins, Mindy Marsh, Ann Reed and Sheri Skidmore 

 

Absent:  Brittany Frymier, Lois Miller, Jason Phares, Eric Squires, Jim Tatman and Gail 

Westbrook 

 

Also Present: David Moss and Krystal Smith 

 

Ann called meeting to order at 8:40 am. 

 

February minutes were approved with changes. (m/s Jenkins/Conley) 

 

Reports  

 

° Mary Alltop 

 ° Nothing to Report 

 

° Ann Reed 

 ° $2,972.00 left in Professional Development  

 

 ° Krystal Smith 

° She will send us a summary of Senate Bill 330 to distribute to Classified 

Staff 

 

° Sheri Skidmore 

° General Fund- $240.71   

° Ginny Grottendieck - $1,264.41 

 

Old Business 

  

° Krystal is still looking for the Classified Handbook in Word to make changes. 

 

New Business   

  

° Discussion on Faculty/Staff playing softball with the RA’s as a fundraiser.  Sheri 

said the last time we did this we did not make much money.  The consensus of the 

group was to not do it as a fundraiser but if we did it to do it just for fun. 

 

 ° Ann said she had received several e-mails and phone calls concerning the fact that 

Faculty and students had a 2 hr delay because of bad weather and the classified 

staff were required to come to work.  When it also states for essential personnel to 

be there just what is essential personnel?  There was discussion on this.  Ann will 

draft a letter on behalf of Classified Staff about these concerns to Dr. Peek. 

  

° David asked who decided we would be paid every two (2) weeks?  Krystal told 

him the governor did.  She said it was being done to make everyone the same 

across the board. 

 



° There was a concern about classified employees attending the Staff Council 

meetings.  Some felt people are being discouraged from attending.  Ann and Mary 

will check to see if this is being done. 

 

Next meeting will be April 17
th

. 

 

Motion to adjourn (m/s, Skidmore/Alltop) 

 

Adjourned at 9:20 a.m.  

    

    


